

Two Plaza East, Suite 1085 330 East Kilbourn Avenue Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

> 414.273.4200 Fax 414.273.7786

E-mail: abeck@bcblaw.net

January 4, 2010

VIA HAND DELIVERY

City Clerk's Office City Hall Room 205 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re:

Nationwide Digital Monitoring Co.

Burglar Alarm License Renewal

Dear Sir/Madam:

Pursuant to the direction of Milwaukee City Common Council President Hines, enclosed please find a check made payable to the City of Milwaukee as voluntary payment in lieu of forfeitures for nonresponsive alarm calls attributed to Nationwide Digital Monitoring Company for the licensing period of January 1, 2008 through December 31, 2009.

Thank you for the acceptance of this payment.

Sincerely,

ECK, CHAET, BAMBERGER & POLSKY, S.C.

Arthur E. Beck

Of Counsel

AEB:par

cc:

Jennifer Kirschenbaum, Esq.

Aaron Wahrsager, Agent

Enclosure

File No. 09136